
 
 

 
 

Cold Spring Harbor Library 
Summer Reading Club 2023 

for Independent Readers 
 

1. The Cold Spring Harbor Library Summer Reading Club is open to independent 
readers, up to and including kids entering 5th grade. Come to the Children’s 
Department to sign up and receive your Summer Reading Club instructions. 

 
2.  Starting Monday, July 3rd , come into the library to submit time clocks for the 

hours you have read. 
 

3. For every ½ hour you read, you will earn one token.  
 

4. To redeem your tokens for prizes, please check our monthly activity calendar or 
newsletter for “Tokens to Trade-in” dates and times. 
 

5. Come into the library for our weekly quizzes and earn a prize!  Please check the 
library’s hours of operation during the summer. 

 
6. The last day to submit Time Clocks is Friday, August 18th and the last day to 

redeem tokens for prizes is Thursday, August 31st.  
 

7. All Summer Reading Club forms/instructions can be found on cshlibrary.org 
under the Youth Services tab, Summer Reading. 
 

8. Join us for an End of the Summer Reading Club Social on Monday,  August 21 
featuring ice cream treats and lawn games. 

 
 
Have Fun Reading! 
-The Children’s Librarians 

All Together Now! 


